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Boil Water Advisory Lifted 

South Lake Tahoe, CA (October 10, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.) – The boil water advisory for the South Tahoe 
residents on the Heavenly mountainside of Pioneer Trail between Ski Run Blvd and Fern Road has been 
lifted; the tap water is safe to drink. The South Tahoe Public Utility District collected additional water 
samples within the affected area on Wednesday, October 9, 2024. Chlorine levels were normal and 
there were no bacteria. 

The announcement comes two days after the precautionary boil water advisory was issued. For more 
information, visit stpud.us or call 530-544-6474. 
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